
Dear Parents/ Carers, 
 
We have had another busy week at school. On Wednesday we had a wonderful Superheroes day to 
celebrate all our amazing children who show outstanding bravery and resilience every day.  Thank you 
for all your kind donations I am sure they will be gratefully received by the ward 84.  
  
Staff this week had training from a reading specialist and we will be looking at how we can engage our 
children more in reading.  Please support your child by hearing them read each day. We will be sharing 
examples of books we are reading in school on our twitter feed @HolyFamilyOL8 . 
 
Thank you for your continued support, 
 
Mrs. Booth 

Holy Family RC Primary, Limegreen Road, Limeside, Oldham, OL8 3NG   Tel: 0161 770 2400 
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Friday 27th September 
The school will be holding a 
Macmillian Coffee morning 

where each class will singing and hoping to 
raise money for such a good cause We will 
be grateful for any donations of cakes. 
Please send them into school on the morning 

www.holyfamily.oldham.sch.uk 

Congratulations  
to this weeks  

Golden Book children. 
 

Reception - Lucas M and Sienna 
Year 1  -Talal and  Finley 

Year 2—Sherelle and Junior 
Year 3  - Yope and Luca RG 
Year 4  - Lewis and Abigail  
Year 5  -  Katie and Kylan 
Year 6 - Ethan and Favour 

Safety 
 

It is always lovely to see 
children coming to school 

on the bikes.  
 

However  for safety reasons it is  
important that children wear  

helmets to  
       protect themselves.   

Can you please ensure that your child wears a 
helmet if riding their bike.  Children without 
helmets will have to be collected by parents.  

H  Here                We need to attend to achieve. 
E  Everyday    Taking holidays during term time will result in a fine.       
R  Ready to Learn A positive mental attitude will go a long way. 

O  On time           Being late, results in missed learning. 

Luke 15:1-10 
 
“There will be more rejoicing in heaven over 
one sinner who repents than over 99  
respectable people who do not need to  
repent” 
 



 



Twitter 
Twitter is a fantastic way to follow your child’s learning.  
 
If you have not given permission for your child’s photo to appear on Twitter, please just 
see their class teacher. 


